



October 15, 2020

The Honorable Wade Kapszukiewicz Mayor, City of Toledo One Government Center, Suite 2200 Toledo, OH 43604

Dear Mayor Kapszukiewicz:

The Board of Lucas County Commissioners is in receipt of a Petition for Detachment from the Board of Education of Washington Local School District. The property is located in the City of Toledo and is contiguous to the Petitioner's Shoreland Elementary School campus, situated in Washington Township, Lucas County, Ohio. The petitioner seeks detachment of the property from the City of Toledo and attachment to Washington Township.

The Lucas County Commissioners cannot take action until Toledo City Council agrees. Therefore, I am transmitting a copy of the Petition to the City of Toledo for consideration.

Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Megan Vahey Casiere

Lucas County Administrator

Mynflasin

Attachment (1)

CC: Thomas Gibbons, Plan Commission

Gerald Dendinger, Clerk of Council

Dale R. Emch, Law Director, City of Toledo

John Borell, Deputy Chief, Civil Division, Lucas County Prosecuting Attorney

Jody Balogh, Clerk, Board of Lucas County Commissioners